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Tier Two restrictions for Worcestershire 

  
Today, the Government announced Worcestershire will go into Tier Two category of 
restrictions, once the current lockdown finishes on December 2nd.   

 
Worcestershire has worked very hard during the lockdown to reduce the number of cases of 
Covid-19 in the county.  

  
We have seen some good progress, which has resulted in the county avoiding tier 3 
restrictions. We now need to continue the good work and bring the number of Covid-19 
cases down further.  

  
From Wednesday 2nd December, everyone in Worcestershire will need to observe Tier Two 
restrictions.  

  
Tier Two restrictions include: 

• you must not socialise with anyone you do not live with or who is not in your support 
bubble in any indoor setting, whether at home or in a public place. 

• you must not socialise in a group of more than 6 people outside, including in a 
garden or a public space – this is called the ‘rule of 6’. 

• businesses and venues can continue to operate, in a COVID-Secure manner, other 
than those which remain closed by law, such as nightclubs. 

• pubs and bars must close, unless operating as restaurants. Hospitality venues can 
only serve alcohol with substantial meals. 

The full list of restrictions are available on the dedicated pages of the Government’s website.  
 

These restrictions are considered necessary because the infection rate remains too high. 
The virus doesn’t stay in a single area but spreads where people are mixing. It is very 
important that we all now follow these new rules, to reduce the number of Covid-19 cases 
and stop the virus spreading further.  

  
Dr Kathryn Cobain, Director for Public Health for Worcestershire said:   

“I would like to thank you all for your continued hard work in helping to stop the spread of 
Covid-19. During these recent restrictions, we have seen some positive signs that Covid-19 
cases are starting to stabilise in the county.  

The tier we will be in from December 2nd, will be reviewed every two weeks so it is important 
that we keep these figures heading in the right direction. Therefore, we need to continue to 
follow the measures in place to protect us all. We need to keep following the rules and keep 
building on the hard work we have done so far.    

This is a real opportunity, to take control of the virus, get our figures down and reduce the 
risk of transmission, especially with Christmas around the corner.  

It is up to us all now to keep going with the good work, by social distancing, by wearing a 
face covering, by washing our hands regularly and limiting our contacts.”  

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/working-safely-during-coronavirus-covid-19
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/local-restriction-tiers-what-you-need-to-know#high-alert


 
Councillor John Smith, Cabinet Member for Health and Wellbeing and Chairman of the 
Health and Wellbeing Board added: “These new measures represent a renewed 
opportunity to get our numbers down even more. If we keep working together to follow the 
rules, we will keep the people of Worcestershire safe and reduce the transmission of the 
virus.”  

  
For the latest information on the restrictions and what you can do over the Christmas period 
visit the dedicated pages of the County Council’s website. 
 
ENDS 

For press enquiries or to arrange an interview with a spokesperson please contact the 
Council's Communications team on 01905 766646 or emailing 
commsunit@worcestershire.gov.uk 
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